
EYFS Newsletter – Summer  

We are really enjoying Summer Term in Foundation Stage, with lots of opportunities to 

be outside to learn. They have loved planting and our gardening area is looking great. 

Children have enjoyed having the Chicks in school and have learned so much about life 

cycles and caring for pets whilst they have been here. This half term we will be getting 

caterpillars and watching them turn into a chrysalis and then a butterfly. Our reading 

mastery and curiousity carpet is as follows for the Summer term.  

Week 6  Week 7  Week 8  Week 9  Week 10  Week 11  Week 12  Week 13  

Life Cycles- 

butterfly  

(Science)  

Magnets  

(Science)  

Comparing lives – 

Hull/Africa 

(Geography-Kenya)  

  

Food – Healthy 

eating  

(Science)  

Van Gogh  

(Art)  

 Everyday 

materials 

(Science)  

Weather/ Seasons(Science/  

geography)  

Artefacts  

(History)  

The very hungry 

caterpillar  

Magnets stick 

together (STEM)  

Handa’s surprise  Oliver’s vegetables  Camile and the 

sunflower  

Grannies quilt  The wind blew  The Jolly 

Postman  

 

General Information 

Uniform- Please make sure all uniform is labelled with your child’s name. We have a 

number of red cardigans and jumpers with no name in them. If you see the box outside 

the classroom door, please have a look if you are missing any. 

Warm Weather – As the weather gets warmer please ensure that your child is sent to 

school with a named water bottle so that they can keep hydrated throughout the day. 

On sunny days, please ensure that you have applied suncream on your child before they 

come to school. Your child can then bring their suncream to school to apply themselves 

during the day if necessary. {lease label it with your child’s name.) 

William’s Den- We are very much looking forward to our school trip to William’s Den 

this week.. Please pack a spare pair of clothes and a packed lunch for your child as well. 

Phonics – Your child will be assessed again for their phonics in preparation for Summer 

2. Please can you ensure they are brought back into school each Friday to be changed 

and you practise these at least 3 times a week at home to support your child. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Derrick 


